
Region 6 Director Report 
2nd Quarter – 2022 

 
Well, Region 6.  It has been a busy second quarter. There is an attempt to get a Region 6 AVVA & VVA 
meeting, with our states not having interest in holding the meeting,  John Margowski (VVA Region 6 
Director) and I will hopefully be able to work together and set something up soon. I have spent a lot of 
time in this last quarter, doing all I can. The following is an example of the hours of service I have 
provided. 
 
Meetings (29), Office (31), Veteran Assistance (30), Gatherings (7), Community Assistance (16), 
Memorial/Flag details (10), College/training (36), Events (6) and Brat Stand fundraising (39).  
 
This includes multiple parades in which I proudly marched with our National AVVA flag. I graduated the 
American Legion College this past April, after taking several courses. The Elections were completed on 
the State and Chapter levels this quarter, thanks to all the work by the members. The fundraising that 
has already begun, has me sitting in front of stores and spending the weekends at fairs. The summer 
goes by quickly when you are scheduled to be somewhere most of the time. 
 
There is plenty of enjoyment doing all that I do, and I would do everything all over again. Take some 
time, and give it to your community and your veterans. Not one second of it will be spent in vain.  
 
Here’s hoping that all of you enjoy your summer, and spend lots of time with the things that are 
enjoyable to you. 
 
God Bless 
 
Rick A. Talford 
Region 6 Director 
 
 


